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4. Newbold Cycle Trails  

 
The Overview & Scrutiny Committee held a good discussion regarding the process 
of procurement and how the contract would be managed moving forward.  

 
The Committee has asked for Cabinet to consider the following points:  

 
 the procurement process should include how resident feedback would be 

integrated and looking at measurables within the contract e.g. promoting 

courses and how often they are open; 
 learning from previous procurement exercises should be included; 

 the social value element should be a factor to be considered in determining 
the successful tender; 

 at paragraph 1.6.7 in the report the first bullet point should stop after 

“reputational damage”; and  
 the Committee asked to ensure that the tender is well publicised, 

particularly amongst local businesses, to maximalise opportunity to 
respond. 
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